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Comments for Public Posting: Hi! As we look to new street furniture, there should be an
emphasis placed on ensuring all bus stops have a proper shelter.
(And frankly, existing structures could use a bit of an upgrade
anyway.) There's no excuse for those waiting for a bus to swelter
under blazing sun or be deluged by rain. Proper shelter would
encourage more people to use our transit systems. Thank you.



